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Say No to the Corporate Farm Law Repeal!

Two petitions are circulating online asking people to sign on against the corporate farm law repeal now under
consideration by the State Legislature (SB 191).

You can find the KFU sponsored petition at:
http://changekansas.org/action/petition/protect-kansas-family-agriculture

The second petition can be found at:
http://signon.org/sign/reject-sb-191?source=c.em.mt&r by=218761

Both have modest goals of 200 signatures, and both ask for the rejection of SB 191.

As of today another corporate farm bill, HB 2404, has been introduced (although the above petitions are still relevant).
We will keep you informed as to if and how the new bill is different from SB 191, and what it proposes. Stay tuned.
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